
DAL ~REANN 

AILE ATHA CLIATH, 2. 

The Director 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Johnston Castle 
Wexford 

23 September 2002 

Re: License Application - Indaver Ireland 

A Chara, 

The proposal by Indaver Ireland to construct a municipal waste incinerator on the 
outskirts of Drogheda has created widespread concern among my constituents, 
especially in Drogheda and South Louth. I am aware of similar concerns in East 
Meath. 

The general public have a poor understanding of the licensing process that applies to 
such a development. Given the precedent this proposed development creates, I would 
ask you to host an information meeting for the public here in Drogheda at the earliest 
opportunity -before the EPA determines this matter. Should the need arise, I would 
be happy to chair such a meeting. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Is mise, le meas, 
-- 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTfOb 

AGENCY WASTE LICENSING 
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